
















































































 
 
August 19, 2005 
 
TO:            Plan Commission 
 
FROM:       Dorothy Borchardt 
 
Subject:     401 North Third Street 
 
I'm writing in support of the proposed PDQ convenience store at this location.  As the former 
alderperson from the district, I worked with PDQ and the neighborhood for three years to build 
this project across the street from the current proposal.  During that time PDQ worked with the 
neighborhood and addressed all of their issues.  
 
A very vocal minority of neighbors convinced the City Council that the neighborhood didn't want 
the project and that apartments would go on the site.  Well, six years later it is a run down used 
car lot.  The current site is blighted and a perfect site for this project. 
 
At the time I  talked to many of the seniors in the area that supported the project but just didn't 
want to take on the battle with their neighbors.  They supported the PDQ because there isn't 
another place in their neighborhood that they can pick up groceries and other needed items and 
services. 
 
For over thirty years we have had a PDQ  on the northside, first on Sherman Avenue and then on 
Northport Drive.  I have found PDQ to be  good neighbors. They are  responsive to neighborhood 
concerns and are very easy to work with. 
 
It is my pleasure to request your support of this project. 
 
Thanks for your time and consideration,    
 
Dorothy Borchardt 
 










